From: Ashish Mehta

To: Public Comment - PC
Subject: Rancho complex
Date: Wednesday, September 06, 2023 9:53:06 AM

For both my wife and I who live in the area - we are against the idea of building housing at Rancho.

We are learning more now, but believe there are better locations and this will Impact our community in a negative
way.

Thanks,
Ash
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